
A focus group on EU infrastructure projects 

Where: The Management Centre, Bangor University 

When: Thursday, 20th October 6pm-9.30pm  

 

The purpose of these focus groups is to ascertain a better          
understanding of where small businesses have come into contact 
with EU funding or EU funded programmes, and what their views 
are on how effective these have been.  

 

Based on the outcomes of these questions, we would like to find 
out what they would like to see prioritised from a future funding 
landscape, if the UK had more control over the budget. 

 

Participants: 

 Ideally participants, have had an experience of being involved 
in an EU funded scheme in some way.  

 Again, in an ideal world we would have a wide range of        
experiences and an even mix of positive and negative views.  

 If possible it would be good to have people who have had   
experience of EU funded business support schemes, EU   
funded access to finance schemes and people who may have 
benefitted directly from some of the EU money spent on      
infrastructure through ESIF. 


